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Summary:

Italian Ambassador to Washington, Rinaldo Petrignani, volunteers his views on the
interruption of the INF negotiations, and their possible relaunch. He states that Italy's
firm and coherent position vis-à-vis the missile debate has improved its standing
internationally, and highlights the crucial importance of maintaining strong transatlantic
relations.
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